
 QUEENSLAND HISTORIC MOTORING COUNCIL INC. 
 IA08973 

 1376 Old Cleveland Road, CARINDALE QLD 4152 
  

                                      President (Carle Gregory): 0413 553 173  Email: president@qhmc.net.au  
  

         Secretary (Cheryl Nott): (07) 3341 5619 Email: treasurer@qhmc.net.au  
  

                                               Vice President (Albert Budworth) Email: vicepresident@qhmc.net.au 

NEWSLETTER No 8 

December 2020 
REMINDER 
And yet again we would like to remind members that the OFFICIAL website for QHMC is qhmc.net.au   
and not  qhmc.org.au. The latter site is no longer the QHMC website and contains outdated and incorrect information. The site 
is currently sending out automated messages regarding membership renewals- 
DISREGARD THE NOTICES. DO NOT ANSWER THEM OR ANY OTHER MESSAGE FROM THE .org.au WEBSITE 

WEBSITE 
qhmc.net.au is the official website and is constantly being updated. 
We need affiliated Club Logos to be forwarded along with Club details so these can be listed on the website. 
This information will assist us in assembling the database for the website 

OFFICE OF FAIR TRADING  
The amendments to the QHMC constitution have been approved by the office of fair trading. The constitution will 
be on our website in due course 

DELEGATES 
Please make sure you have the current set of minutes and agenda when you attend the QHMC meeting. 
They should be available on the QHMC website or from the secretary of your Club. 
The next monthly meeting is on the 28th January 2021 so please make sure you have your covid-19 form filled 
out and sent in to secretary@qhmc.net.au and bring a copy of the form to the meeting— NO COMPLETED 
FORM NO ENTRY TO THE MEETING. 

GENERAL 
To all member Clubs if there is any way QHMC can be of assistance please do not hesitate to contact us. 
Doug Murphy from the Chrysler Owners Club has put forward the following:- 

Are you looking for an Auditor? If so the QHMC sSecretary may be able to be of assistance. 

Are you looking for someone reasonably priced to help administer your web page and/or Facebook page? 
The Chrysler Owners Club use Brenda Babor at Mini Webs on 07 3804 1981. 
Doug vouches for her proficiency. 
I feel sure that out member Clubs have a wealth of information on automotive related items- for example when do 
you change brake fluid?  
E10 petrol use in pre 1986 vehicles?  
brake and fuel hose replacement? etc. 
If you do why not share your information with all our members via the QHMC Newsletter. 
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AHMF (AUSTRALIAN HISTORIC MOTORING FEDERATION) 
The AHMF are running detuned version of the National Motoring Festival which was to be held in March this year 
but was cancelled due to Covid-19 in Albury from Sunday 21st March to Saturday 27th March 2021 
Albert and Cheryl Nott from the Bayside Club Inc have put together trips down and back fro this new tout.  

Down in 4 days from 18th March with overnights at Glenn Innes, Gunnedah and Orange. Back in 5 days from 27th 
March with overnights at Temora, Gulgong,Barraba and Milmerran. 
Anyone intersected in travelling down with us and needing more info contact Albert on 0429 780 980, Note we 
have limited the trip to 40 vehicles. 

From the committee I wish  you all a Merry Christmas, Safe Motoring and a Prosperous New Year. 

By all accounts we should have a Covid-19 Vaccine early next year which will certainly improve 2021
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